
Permission to Communicate Form 

At Governor Simcoe we work closely with our elementary schools within our boundary to ensure a 

smooth transition for our students entering into grade 9.  During our transition planning we discuss 

each student’s academic, social and emotional strengths and areas for growth.  This transition 

planning takes place in the spring of grade 8 and is used to design the best timetable possible for 

each student. 

Since your child does not currently attend a District School Board of Niagara school, we request your 

permission to communicate with your child’s current elementary school in the spring of 2021 (April 

– June).

Please complete the information below and return this form with your completed registration 

materials in the provided envelope. 

I/we __________________________________________ give permission to Governor Simcoe 

 (parent/guardian name – please print) 

Secondary School to contact my child’s current elementary school to discuss my child’s transition 

plan for high school. 

Name of Child (please print):  __________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:    __________________________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________________ 

OR 

I/we __________________________________________ do not give permission to Governor 

 (parent/guardian name – please print) 

Simcoe Secondary School to contact my child’s current elementary school to discuss my child’s 

transition plan for high school.  If permission is not granted, discussion with your child’s 

elementary school will not occur until after your child’s grade 8 graduation date. 

Name of Child (please print):  __________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:    __________________________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________________ 


	Iwe: 
	Name of Child please print: 
	Date: 
	Iwe_2: 
	Name of Child please print_2: 
	Date_2: 


